
ONEIDA INDIAN NATION 

 
 

NOTICE OF PLAN TO CONSTRUCT NEW AFFORDABLE HOUSING 
 
The Oneida Indian Nation plans to use funding received from the US Department of Housing and 
Urban Development (HUD), including from a HUD Indian Community Development Block Grant 
under the American Rescue Plan Act, to construct approximately five new units of affordable, 
single-family, rental housing along Runners Road in and near the Village of the White Pines that 
will integrate single-family housing within the Nation’s broader community Oneida 
Neighborhoods project.  
 
Questions and written comments regarding this plan shall be directed to: 
 
Bryan Mignone 
Oneida Indian Nation 
5218 Patrick Road 
Verona, New York 13478 
 
Written questions and comments will be accepted by the Oneida Indian Nation for a period of 
thirty (30) calendar days from this notice. 
 
Date: July 25, 2022 


